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Executive Board meeting 20 November 2023 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the twenty-second meeting in 2023 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board took note of the outcome of the first reading of the Draft Budget and Establishment 
Plan 2025 and provided guidance for the Administration to prepare the Draft Single Programming 
Document (SPD) 2025-2027 including Eurojust's budget and staffing requests for 2025. 

The Executive Board took note of the updated table on measures taken so far to address the 
recommendations made in the EDPS audit report of 6 June 2023. 
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